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July 18, 2018 
 
Dear Eagle Football Players, 
 
I hope that you have had a great summer and that you are ready to get back to work for 
an outstanding football season! I know that many of you have been hard at work all 
summer to help make this a special season.  I want to challenge you this year to be 
committed daily to the main goal for this TEAM.  That goal is a DISTRICT 
CHAMPIONSHIP.  Your coaching staff and all of Eagle Nation expect great things from 
you this year.  I hope you are excited about getting started and that you are doing YOUR 
PART to help OUR TEAM have a CHAMPIONSHIP SEASON. 
 
Friday, August 3 will be a big day for us.  We will issue LOCKERS & EQUIPMENT as well 
as COLLECT ALL ATHLETIC PAPERWORK.  Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors will 
report to the Field House at 2:00 pm.  Freshmen will report at 4:00 pm.  We will also 
have a mandatory and very INFORMATIVE PARENT MEETING in the DHS Cafeteria at 
6:00 pm.  Parents, please make plans to attend this meeting. 
 
The required forms you will need are all found in the Decatur High School Student-
Athlete Information Packet.  The packet can be found on the website at 
www.decaturisd.us/Page/9456.  The packet contains a number of important forms and 
you will not be able to participate without a completed PRE-PARTICIPATION 
PHYSICAL EVALUATION EXAM. 
 
Our first day of practice will be on Monday, August 6.  In order for us to start as soon as 
the UIL will allow and to accommodate the DISD teacher staff development schedule, 
our Varsity and JV will have a MIDNIGHT MADNESS practice from 12:00am to 
2:00am. Freshmen will practice from 4:00-6:00 pm and the V/JV will be back from 
4:00-6:00pm.  You will find a more detailed schedule for the first week of practice on the 
back of this letter.  You can also find updates on www.decatureagles.mobi.  To sign up for 
Remind messages regarding football please text @EFND2 to the number 81010. 
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer and come back with an UNRELENTING DEDICATION 
TO OUR CAUSE.  If we all do our part and keep the TEAM first, WE WILL WIN the 
District 4-4A Div. 1 CHAMPIONSHIP!  Make sure you are ALL IN! 
 
Eagle Fight Never Dies! 

 
Coach Mike Fuller 

ATTENTION	FRESHMEN:	We	will	be	holding	a	Football	 Camp	
for	incoming	 freshmen	July	30-August	2	from	7:15	–	9:15	pm	at	the	
Decatur	HS	 Indoor	&	Practice	Fields.	 	This	is	a	great	“head	start”	for	
the	season	 and	we	 are	 looking	 forward	 to	having	 you	 there.	 	 If	 you	
have	not	pre-registered,	walk-ups	ARE	welcome!	Just	show	up	a	little	
early	on	Monday	night	to	register	on	site.		www.decatureagles.mobi		


